
“Live better today by planning for tomorrow”
Hospice Giving Foundation, Central Coast Quality 
of Life Programs & Hazel Hawkins Memorial 
Hospital Palliative Care Program present:
An Advance Care Planning Workshop

Tuesday, June 19, 2018

11 am - 12:30 pm

Hazel Hawkins Memorial Hospital Support Service Building
Great Room, 2nd Floor

911 Sunset Drive | Hollister, CA

Register online at hospicegiving.org/event/ap3
or call 831.333.9023

This complimentary advance planning workshop 
will help you organize, prepare for, and celebrate 
your life. 

Facilitator Shary Farr will guide you through 
organizing personal, medical and financial details 
for end-of-life planning.

LEARNING OBJECTIVES

At the conclusion of this     
workshop, you will be able to:
•	 Describe the importance of 

end-of-life plans
•	 Get organized using “Notes 

To My Family”
•	 Understand Advance Health 

Care Directives and how to 
choose a health care agent

•	 Write “Legacy of Love” letters 
to significant people in your 
life


